e i_':;r"-"f .
ART PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE
e MEMORANDUM #16-245

o ‘}
PUBLIC

DATE: May 31, 2016
TO: City Commission
FROM: Public Art Committee

SUBJECT:  All Hands on Deck Proposal

At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on April 19, 2016, the Committee
discussed the proposed World Peace Mural by artist Brian Renda “Renda Writer”.

The Committee unanimously approved the proposal and think it will be an asset to the City.
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Terrence Davis
Chair
Public Art Committee
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